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eFiling in Pro Bono Cases - Utah State Bar Pro Bono Program 

Attorneys who do not have an eFiling account, but who are representing a client in a pro 

bono case as part of the Utah State Bar Pro Bono program, may use a free eFiling account to 

file court documents in that case.  Attorneys who have an account with a private eFiling service 

provider do not qualify for this service. To apply to use a free eFiling account for a qualifying 

pro bono case, please contact the Utah State Bar’s Access to Justice Office at 

probono@utahbar.org.  

Attorneys who have an existing account in the court’s free eFiling system may use the free 

system to file documents in qualifying pro bono cases. This includes current employees of non-

profit legal service organizations whose primary purpose is to represent low income parties 

(e.g. Utah Legal Services).  An attorney’s use of the free eFiling account for non-pro bono cases 

may result in revocation of the eFiling account and disciplinary action.  Work for other non-

profit organizations does not qualify an attorney for a free eFiling account unless it is part of the 

Utah State Bar Pro Bono program. 

 


